
Judge Dale Named 2022 Distinguished Jurist 

U.S. Magistrate Judge Candy W. Dale has been selected to receive the 2022 Idaho State Bar
Distinguished Jurist by the Idaho State Bar Board of Commissioners.  The award, which recognizes
excellence, integrity and independence by a member of the judiciary, will be presented to Judge Dale on
Wednesday, July 20, 2022, at the Idaho State Bar Annual Meeting in Twin Falls, Idaho. 
Congratulations, Judge Dale!


